
 

 
 September 20, 2023 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Gwendolyn Skaggs. My 
name is Heather McKenna and I am director of DDG Frameshop. We have had the 
opportunity to work with Gwendolyn off and on for the last decade plus as a 
freelance fine art framer and we have only great things to share about her.  
 
Gwendolyn always brings positivity and a deep knowledge of her craft every time 
she comes and works with us. She has a wonderful ability to work independently, 
keeping herself organized, working efficiently, and always meeting production 
deadlines. With her many years of framing experience, she has full knowledge of 
materials and archival methods for hinging artworks of all different scales. She 
handles artwork with extreme care and utmost respect. In addition to her ability 
for self-direction, Gwendolyn is excellent working within a larger team.  
 
If you are looking for a smart and skilled fine art framer, look no further than 
Gwendolyn Skaggs. We at DDG Frameshop highly recommend adding her to your 
team. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our shop at 
(212) 674-4830 or email me at heather@ddgframeshop.com 

 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 Heather McKenna  
 DDG Frameshop, director 
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